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      April 24 – 26, 2020 

Name
Street Address
City, State Zipcode
Dear Friend of the Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta,
Thank you for your generous contribution to our event. Your support helped to make our 47th anniversary auction an exciting and productive event and allowed us to present a donation of $______ to the American Cancer Society.  

The ad supported booklet helps to spread the word, and those who contribute to the auction not only help us to produce a major portion of the proceeds of the Regatta, they help to attract participants who might not otherwise attend the event. We do appreciate your generosity and the time and effort you took to make your donation.

Cordially,
P.S. The next Stephen C. Smith Memorial Regatta is in April ?? - ??,  2020, and we hope to see you there.
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